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Dear Camille Powell,

 

On behalf of the college of graduate studies at University of Western States, I commend you on

your academic performance. It is my pleasure to inform you that your excellent academic work

has earned you a place on the Dean’s List for fall quarter of 2020.

 

Students qualifying for this distinction in the college of graduate studies must achieve a term

grade point average of 3.85 or higher. You have met this high standard of academic performance. 

I applaud your commitment and dedication to your education. I understand and appreciate the

personal and financial sacrifices required to succeed academically. You reflect the academic

integrity and success we strive for at University of Western States.

Congratulations on your academic success.

Sincerely,

 

Alisa Bates, PhD

Dean, College of Graduate Studies
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